CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06321-16
Sandra Soto

From: Ruth McHargue

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 4:49 PM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: FW: Customer correspondence for docket 160021

Attachments: Re Rate hike.; RE Rate hike; Re Rate hike; Re Hike in rates; Re; Re Increase

Customer correspondence

From: Angie Calhoun

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 4:41 PM

To: Ruth McHargue

Subject: Customer correspondence for docket 160021

Please see attached customer correspondence for docket 160021.

Angie


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 09, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06321-16


Sandra Soto

From: Maryellen Weingarten <mewein6843@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:02 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Re: Rate hike.

Florida Power and Light
Sent from my iPad

>0On Aug 8, 2016, at 1:48 PM, Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote:

>

>08/08/2016

>

> Dear Ms. Weingarten:

>

> This e-mail is in response to your recent inquiry to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) regarding a rate
increase.

>

> It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information:

>

> * The name of the utility.

>

> You may send this information by reply e-mail, or at the address and/or fax number listed below.
>

> Sincerely,

>

> Angela Calhoun

> Regulatory Consultant

> Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach

>

> contact@psc.state.fl.us

> Toll Free - 800-342-3552

> Toll Free Fax 800-511-0809

>

> Florida Public Service Commission

> 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

> Tallahassee, FL 32399

>

> Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

> From: Sandra Soto On Behalf Of Records Clerk
> Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:41 AM

> To: Ruth McHargue

> Cc: Angie Calhoun

> Subject: FW: Rate hike.



>
>

> Good morning,

>

> Please see the e-mail below. Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer
correspondence, and what docket it should be placed in.

>

> Thank you.

>

> Sandra Soto

> Commission Deputy Clerk |

> Florida Public Service Commission

> 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

> Tallahassee, FL 32399

> (850) 413-6010

>

> From: Maryellen Weingarten [mailto:mewein6843@aol.com]
> Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:08 AM

> To: Records Clerk

> Subject: Rate hike.

>

> Maryellen Weingarten

> Please don't raise the rates. We are struggling as it is.

>

> Sent from my iPad




Sandra Soto

From: maryasm@aol.com

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 6:29 PM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Rate hike

| was responding to a message about FPL rate hikes. Thank you.
Mary A. McAdams

On Monday, August 8, 2016, Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote:

08/08/2016
Dear Ms. McAdams:

This e-mail is in response to your recent inquiry to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) regarding a rate
increase.

It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information:

* The name of the utility.

You may send this information by reply e-mail, or at the address and/or fax number listed below.
Sincerely,

Angela Calhoun

Regulatory Consultant

Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach

contact@psc.state.fl.us

Toll Free - 800-342-3552
Toll Free Fax 800-511-0809

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: maryasm@aol.com [mailto:maryasm@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:47 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Rate hike




It is unacceptable to raise rates to profit investors! As an AARP member, | am aware this rate hike is unrelated to
improving services.
Mary A. McAdams



Sandra Soto

From: Ronnie Grens <22boboman@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 7:21 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Re: Rate hike

FPL, Florida Power and Light.
Ronnie

> On Aug 8, 2016, at 2:35 PM, Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote:

>

>08/08/2016

>

> Dear Mr. Grens:

>

> This e-mail is in response to your recent inquiry to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) regarding a rate
increase.

>

> It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information:

>

> * The name of the utility.

>

> You may send this information by reply e-mail, or at the address and/or fax number listed below.
>

> Sincerely,

>

> Angela Calhoun

> Regulatory Consultant

> Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach

>

> contact@psc.state.fl.us

> Toll Free - 800-342-3552

> Toll Free Fax 800-511-0809

>

> Florida Public Service Commission

> 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

> Tallahassee, FL 32399

>

> Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

> From: Ronnie Grens [mailto:22boboman@gmail.com]
> Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:41 AM

> To: Records Clerk

> Subject: Rate hike




>
>NO !!!
>

> Ronnie



Sandra Soto

From: Nicholas Pappas <whiteboxers2@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 11:52 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Re: Hike in rates

So sorry. This is in reference to FPL and their proposed rate increase.
On Aug 8, 2016, at 2:59 PM, Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote:

08/08/2016
Dear Mr. Pappas:

This e-mail is in response to your recent inquiry to the Florida Public Service Commission
(FPSC) regarding a rate increase.

It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information:

* The name of the utility.

You may send this information by reply e-mail, or at the address and/or fax number listed below.
Sincerely,

Angela Calhoun

Regulatory Consultant

Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach

contact@psc.state.fl.us

Toll Free - 800-342-3552
Toll Free Fax 800-511-0809

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available
to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to
public disclosure.

From: Nicholas Pappas [mailto:lexithedane@me.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:53 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Hike in rates




When does this ever stop? Filling the pockets of corporate America at the expense of hard
working people and those that are marginal.
Sent from my iPhone



Sandra Soto

From: Tom True <ttruel946@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 3:15 PM
To: Angie Calhoun

Subject: Re:

Sorry, utility is Florida Power & Light

On Tuesday, August 9, 2016, Angie Calhoun <ACalhoun@psc.state.fl.us> wrote:
08/09/2016

Dear Mr. True:

This e-mail is in response to your recent inquiry to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) regarding a
rate increase.

It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information:

* The name of the utility.

You may send this information by reply e-mail, or at the address and/or fax number listed below.
Sincerely,

Angela Calhoun

Regulatory Consultant

Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach

contact@psc.state.fl.us

Toll Free - 800-342-3552
Toll Free Fax 800-511-0809

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the
media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Tom True [mailto:ttrue1946@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 11:13 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject:

Most of the residents of Florida are on fixed incomes, i.e. Social Security and we haven't had raise in the past 3



years. Our raises are determined by a do nothing Republican congress, how do you suggest we pay your
increase. Vote no on increase or expect to lose your job at the ballot box.



Sandra Soto

From: Fran Streigold <streigy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 3:54 PM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Re: Increase

FPL

>0n Aug 8, 2016, at 2:57 PM, Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote:

>

>08/08/2016

>

> Dear Ms. Streigold:

>

> This e-mail is in response to your recent inquiry to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) regarding a rate
increase.

>

> It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information:

>

> * The name of the utility.

>

> You may send this information by reply e-mail, or at the address and/or fax number listed below.
>

> Sincerely,

>

> Angela Calhoun

> Regulatory Consultant

> Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach

>

> contact@psc.state.fl.us

> Toll Free - 800-342-3552

> Toll Free Fax 800-511-0809

>

> Florida Public Service Commission

> 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

> Tallahassee, FL 32399

>

> Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

> From: Fran Streigold [mailto:streigy@yahoo.com]
> Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:18 AM

> To: Records Clerk

> Subject: Increase

>

>

> We oppose the increase




>
> Sent from my iPhone





